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Oregon’s vote-by-mail is much more than a convenience. It is necessary for many of 

Oregon’s aging and less able-bodied citizens who are unable to stand in line waiting 

to cast their votes, as well as single parents and employees who are not granted nor 

can afford to take an election day off.  

 

Our signature-certified vote-by-mail system implemented by the Republican-leaning 

Secretary of State continues to be a leading model in our country, which other states 

aspire to replicate due to minimal barriers to voting, successful turnout, efficiency, a 

paper trail, and nearly-nonexistent voting fraud. Please uphold our democracy by 

upholding the Oregon Motor Voter Act. 

 

Thank you. 


